
 

 

RHFH PRAYER REQUESTS 

 

"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest.  Take my yoke 

upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls.  For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30 

We appreciate the various ways you support us and the work we do at Real Hope for Haiti. We are confident your 

prayers are heard by our Father in Heaven. So many patients have found healing and families have found wholeness 

as a result of your prayers. We witness many hearts changed and turned towards Christ because you pray for God to 

be made known in Haiti. Because of your genuine love for the people of Haiti and your deep faith in God, we once 

again ask you to lift up the following matters in prayer on our behalf: 

 

• Clear communication and wise leadership from the Haitian government as it pertains to the current political 

and economic issues that began with fuel shortages and have grown into nationwide protests and unrest. 

• Pray for safe passage as our staff travels to purchase supplies and transport patients with frequent roadblocks 

and sporadic violence. 

• Pray we are able to locate the necessary medicines, food, supplies, fuel, etc needed to maintain operation and 

delivery of our services during the fuel shortages. 

• Pray for peace and progress for the people of Haiti. 

• Pray for the Real Hope for Haiti staff as we work our way through a study of the book of James together. 

• Pray for God’s provision staffing needs for physician, accountant, and chaplain. 

• Pray for our foster families to persevere in the challenging work they have entered into. 

• Pray for these patients who have requested we lift them up to the Lord in prayer: C.L. with a sickness in their 

mouth, C.JF. who is HIV+, N.M. with an abscess, Jn.S. with seizures, E.R. with heart problems, and M.E. with 

cancer 

 

We also would like you to offer up a prayer of Thanksgiving for God’s Providence in helping us install a solar power 

system in June that has helped us greatly during this fuel shortage crisis and allowed us no interruption to the volume 

of patients or services we provide.  

 

Lastly, we are grateful you lift us up in prayer, but as your brothers and sister in Christ, we would love the opportunity 

to go to the Lord on your behalf as well. Please share your prayer requests via email at prayer@realhopeforhaiti.org 

or send us a PM on Facebook. We love and appreciate you! 


